21,3, 2025
Class il

We have been busy again in class 11!

In numeracy we have been meauring again , this time using standard and non standard lengths, we have also been

using technology to help us consolidate our understanding. .

Chocolate factory.

In our zones of requlation lesson this week we linked our leaning to St. Patrick’s day and thought

about things that made us feel lucky as a way to cheer us up lf weﬂnd ourselves in the blue zone.

In PE we have being taking advantage of the lovely weather and been up on the MUGAfor lessons in

the sunshine. %’i&@

Just a reminder PE is on Tuesday and Thursday please can everyone have kit in school to be able to
join in fully.




